Any Middle and High School
Address

Phone

August, 2007
Dear Parent or Guardian:

I am pleased to inform you that, through the support of several local organizations, Wayne Middle and Sr. High Schools will have a student health center this fall.  This means that your child can obtain, with your permission, health services including health screenings, physical exams, lab tests, immunizations, and treatment for acute and chronic illnesses.  The clinic space is being remodeled now and services should be available September 1.  

Attached is information about the health center and a consent form that includes questions regarding insurance coverage and your child’s medical history.  Services offered are listed on the information sheet.  If you would like to enroll your child for the health services at the school health center, please return the completed form as soon as possible to your child’s homeroom teacher or to the health center.
The health services are being provided by Any Health Systems and the Pediatrics Department at Any University.  Major support for this project is provided by Any Hospital.
We are excited about this opportunity to link the school with the resources of the health care community and hope that you will join us in this effort to give our students a healthier future.

If you have questions or if you would like to visit the health center, please contact us.

Sincerely, 

Principal
